
A TERM OF CELEBRATIONS AND SUCCESSES! 
Welcome to the summer edition of our Trust newsletter and a chance to reflect on the 

many successes and achievements of the past term. 

Weôve had a number of fantastic firsts, starting with our first ever Trust Awards. This was a 

really special event, bringing together staff, pupils, parents and volunteers from all of our 

schools to reward some of the amazing work you do and to honour our unsung heroes. 

With some incredible performances from our pupils, I hope youôll agree it was a wonderful 

way to celebrate what makes this Trust and our schools so unique. 

Secondly, we also held our first Festival of Sport, which saw primary pupils from six of our 

schools compete in a range of sporting activities over three days. It was a great way to en-

courage some good-natured competition and well done to the winning teams from Stimp-

son Avenue, Orchard and Castle. 

As you prepare for the summer break, Iôd like to say a massive thank you to all of our 

teachers, support staff and volunteers who have worked so hard this academic year. Enjoy 

your summer and I look forward to welcoming you all back in September! 

Joshua Coleman 

Chief executive 
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ñTo catch the reader's attention, place an interesting sentence or quote 
from the story here.ò 

A school extension creating places for an ad-

ditional 180 pupils has been completed at 

Orchard Academy in Springfield. 

The single-storey building, funded by Milton 

Keynes Council, features eight new class-

rooms, an art and technology room and 

communal areas and is already being en-

joyed by children and staff. 

The building project means the junior 

school, which is part of the East Midlands 

Academy Trust, could increase its capacity 

from 360 places to 480 places as demand 

grows for local school places. 

Principal Callum Brown said: ñThe children 

and staff have been really excited seeing the 

building work progress and weôre really ex-

cited to be benefiting now from the new fa-

cilities.ò 

The school has also added a new multi-use 

games area, providing an additional fenced, 

hard-surface sport and play area on the field 

for use in PE lessons and at break and lunch. 

WORK BEGINS ON SHEPHERDSWELL IMPROVEMENTS 

PUPILS CELEBRATE COMPLETION OF NEW 
BUILDING AT ORCHARD ACADEMY  

Building work has started at Shepherdswell 

Academy to improve its facilities for pupils 

with special educational needs. 

An extension is being built at the school to 

enable it to better meet the needs of children 

with social communication difficulties such 

as autism, and to increase its capacity from 

six to eight pupils. 

The improvement work means the school can 

provide support to even more SEN pupils. 

Headteacher Jonathan Cursley said: ñWe 

have a team of staff with specialist training 

and knowledge who work with the children to 

develop their social communication skills. 

ñWeôve been highly rated for the specialist 

teaching we offer at Shepherdswell and these 

improvement and extension works will ena-

ble even more children to benefit from the 

support available here.ò 

The improvement works are due to be com-

pleted for the start of the new school year in 

September. 
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